ZERO
WASTE

SONOMA

Subject: Recycle Bins Available at No Cost to Sonoma County Businesses
Dear Business Owner:

Zero Waste Sonoma is offering businesses free recycling bins paid for through a California grant aimed
at supporting beverage container recycling.

There are a variety of options including these bin types pictured below:

Option 1 Option 2 Option 3

If you are interested in a bin type that is not pictured, we may be able to accommodate your request, so
please reach out to discuss alternatives.

If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity, please submit your request including the
number of bins and option # (you can select more than one bin type) to lindsey.collins@sonoma-

county.org by June 30.

Sincerely,

Lindsey Collins
Intern
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